
SNOW CLEARANCE The Parish Council is grateful to all the volunteers who have in the past spread 

salt/grit onto the roads when icy.  We would like to remind you that unless the parish council is 

aware that you are helping in this way you will not be covered by the County Council’s insurance.  

Please ensure the clerk is aware, either phone 01473 658738 if you are helping to grit the roads and 

that you are taking appropriate safety precautions ie, wearing a fluorescent jacket.  You will also be 

aware that the parish council has purchased grit bins to accommodate the salt/grit.  This was a 

requirement of the county council that unless there was a bin, there would be no grit.  Thank you for 

your help if you volunteer to spread the grit.  Don’t forget to inform the clerk on above number or 

email clerk@elmsett.suffolk.gov.uk and stay safe and be seen. 

mailto:clerk@elmsett.suffolk.gov.uk

